
Warlick 911
We are pleased to announce our new Call Center will be up and 
live on October 12th.  Its purpose is to support our students and 
families during their virtual and remote days in order to engage 
them in academics and have online success. Send an email to the 
address below with phone number, concern, and student’s name 
and someone will call you during our on call hours.

Access the Call Center by emailing 
       WarlickPatriot@gmail.com
Staff on duty 1:30-4:00 M, T, Th, F

If you need assistance with:
● Canvas - How to navigate
● Understanding assignments/content
● Getting in touch with your teachers
● Family Needs
● Or Any Other Issue, please contact us!
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